Miami, March 22, 2022
To whom it may concern:

[ am a member of the Keiser University Advisory Board for the Nursing Program, since 2006.
Upon graduation of my ASN program and as a student it brought me the opportunity to see how
the Community will come to each meeting and provide feedback on the expectations and needs
of the program, so upon graduation [ agreed to continue as a member of the board.

Keiser University is important to our organization and community because we see throughout the
years how the students from the different programs comes over to our facility for the clinical
training and practices. It also help the student’s transition in their new role upon graduation as if
it happened to me back on 2006.

[ cannot feel any more proud than to belong to this Advisory Board and attend to every meeting
whenever is hold even throughout the COVID-19 pandemic transitioning to webinar to continue
the feedback and important information that we exchange in every event from the different
members of the Advisory Board.

In Keiser, I did my entire major careers in this country like the ASN (2006) that I received the
Excellence Award for Qutstanding Clinical Performance, the BSN (2011) where I was the
Valedictorian and MSN (2017) graduated with High Honors too. In 2017, I received a Certificate
of Appreciation from being a valuable member to the Miami Campus.

The Keiser Student are well fitted in the community with their professionalism and
organizational skills, as were as being very productive and proper time management skills
demonstrated throughout their performance in our organization as colleagues.

I am very happy to be part of the Keiser University Advisory Board in the Miami Campus and to
know such a great team.

Best regards,

/jc
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